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DNSW Committee Meeting 

Summary 

 

 
6th December 2022 at 7.48pm via Zoom 
President Mandy Jones welcomed the committee and 12 other DNSW members who joined the 
meeting. 
 
Election of DNSW Executive for 2023 

• President Mandy Jones elected unopposed 
• Vice President Julie Jones elected unopposed 
• Vice President Kay Barney elected unopposed 
• Hon Secretary Jo Gunn elected unopposed 
• Hon Treasurer Kirsteen Dixon elected unopposed 

 
Leaderboard and Performance Medals 
There had been problems with EA numbers but the leaderboard and performance medals should be 
ready for publication in 7-10 days 
 
State Championships 2023 
It was agreed that Karen Lever would be invited to be Event Secretary for 2023 State Championships 
 
Clarendon 
Mandy Jones reported that HDAA had advised (verbally) that they would agree to extending their 
offer of assistance to DNSW to exit Clarendon until June 2023. 
Mandy noted the options open to DNSW in regard to use of the grounds at Clarendon: 

• Option 1: exit Clarendon in June 2023 
• Option 2: exit Clarendon in June 2025 

Sue Scaysbrook and Suzanne Doyle were invited to speak.  
 
An anonymous poll was conducted with elected committee members and delegates entitled to vote. 
The  outcome by majority vote was Option 1: to exit Clarendon in June 2023. 
 
ENSW 2022 Awards 
Nominations for the following awards were discussed: 

• Youth Ambassador 
• Dressage Junior Athlete of the Year 
• Dressage Young Rider of the Year 
• Dressage Senior Athlete of the Year 
• Dressage Horse of the Year 
• Volunteer of the Year 

 
Next Meeting                    14th February 2023 
 
Postscript to Meeting 
Since this meeting we have received a letter from HDAA regarding the conditions of termination.   
These conditions require some clarification before DNSW can formally advise HDAA of a termination 
date - DNSW Executive. 
 


